
We were all incredibly impressed with the fantastic performance put on by Swallow Class on Friday
evening last week and again on Monday afternoon. The children all remembered their lines, spoke very
clearly and sang their hearts out! Well done to all of them for their brilliant effort and also to Miss Dillon
and Mrs Patton for all their hard work behind the scenes putting the play together.

On Wednesday, the children in Starlings and Kingfishers enjoyed a wonderful day out at Longleat
including a bus ride around the safari and a boat trip along the river. They were all brilliantly behaved -
many thanks to all the staff and helpers who accompanied them.

We look forward to seeing many of you for the end of year assembly on Tuesday afternoon in the
Memorial Hall, where we will officially say farewell to our Year 6 leavers.

Mr Turull

News from the Classrooms

Robins have enjoyed using the field for group games. ‘Duck, duck
goose’ has been the favourite, and the parachute games to songs.
All of Robin’s have also created a self portrait for the Summer Fair.

This week Kingfishers visited Longleat as a treat for all their hard
work this year.

Starling Class have painted some lovely pictures with the theme of
‘Art in Nature’ which will all be on display at the Village Summer Fair.

In Geography we have been learning all about Biomes. The children
have enjoyed learning about the environments in each of the 6
Biomes. Why not test their knowledge!

Swallows had a wonderful time performing their production of School
Daze at the Memorial Hall. They sang and danced their hearts out,
reminiscing about and celebrating all the joys of primary school!



Community News

The Leigh on Mendip Summer
Fair will be taking place on

Saturday 16th July. The children
will be taking part in the Maypole

dancing at 1pm  and an art
competition, which will have the

winners announced on the day of
the fair.

In the evening, there will be a
Barn Dance for all the family at
which FOLS will be running a
sweet stall. Under 12s are free
-it’s just £4 if they would like

some of the homemade food.

Please come and support this
event!


